
Alison Van Eenennaam video: Animal geneticist on humane benefits of genetically
dehorning cattle

Alison Van Eenennaam and colleagues at UC Davis, along with researchers at the biotech company
Recombinetics, who aim to develop hornless cattle that might one day replace cows whose horns must be
physically removed through expensive and painful methods. Van Eenennaam explains how the technique
of “precision breeding” can be a faster and more effective means of de-horning cows compared to
traditional breeding methods.

The GLP aggregated and excerpted this blog/article to reflect the diversity of news, opinion and 
analysis. Read the full post and watch the video here: Grabbing the Horns From the Bull

http://www.sciencefriday.com/videos/editing-the-bull-by-the-horns/

